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  Dear Sebastopol City council members,

         I am writing to you in support of the Sebastopol Senior Center.
I serve on the Falls Prevention /Health committee.  I have volunteered
for several fall prevention  assessment events,which our seniors have
appreciated.  My husband is a volunteer driver for the Center. We value
the many services offered  by the Senior Center. I think we are very
fortunate to have  such an active Senior Center.  Sebastopol as I'm sure
you know well has a significant senior population, so these service are
very relevant to our community.  I  understand that you have  severe
budget limitations this year. I just hope that you can prioritize  some
funding for the Senior Center. I  don't  envy your situation but do hope
that you are able to provide some funding to the Senior Center  this
year. Thank you  for your service to our community. Best regards Sandra
DeBella Bodley




